
PUBLIC NOTICE

(NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INTRODUCE BILL – SLS 22RS-160)

Public notice is hereby given that there may be introduced at the session of the Legislature
to be convened on March 14, 2022, a bill relative to the Port of Iberia, to provide for matters related
to foreign trade zone status.


